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March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

We would like to congratulate Year 11 on completing their second series of mock examinations and to say how 

pleased we are with their conduct during these examinations. 

 

Your child’s Progress report and Mock results have been released via the SIMS Parent App for each subject, along 

with their expected grade, baseline grade together with information that explains each of these grades. 

 

The next set of exams will be their GCSE’s, with the early exams starting on the 16th April 2024 and the main 

body of the exams starting on the 6th May. Please see the exams section of our website 

https://www.etonecollege.co.uk/exams/ for the full exam timetable. 

 

It is very important that pupils continue to work really hard between now and the next main 

examinations, complete all classwork and homework to the best of their ability and attend all 

intervention sessions.  More details will follow. 

 

We have given pupils their mock grades today and shared some key messages with them. These key messages 

include the fact that these grades are just after the middle point of Year 11 and, with continued hard work and 

effort, should only improve. We have also reiterated the importance of attendance to all examinations, through 

preparation and revision as well as congratulating them on completing their second full set of papers.   

 

We will be giving specific guidance to pupils about what they have done well and how to improve within 

subjects.  There will also be follow on targets for some pupils which we will discuss with parents in due course. 

These may relate to attendance, effort or progress and Heads of House will be in touch in these cases to arrange 

a meeting. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this report, please contact Mr Hodgson via Postbox@etonecollege.co.uk. 

 

Many thanks for all of your continued support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith  

Headteacher 

 

https://www.etonecollege.co.uk/exams/

